
 

The health clinic is implementing a rotating provider schedule 

at this time, this will help maintain services and continue 

Monday – Friday until further notice as follows:   

8:00 – 12:00:  Visits that don’t include a cough and fever 

12:00 – 1:00:  CLOSED for Lunch 

1:00 – 5:00:  Sick visits with cough and fever 

 

You may be receiving a phone call to cancel, reschedule or 

delay appointments that can wait until circumstances improve 

for everyone.  If needed, you may able to schedule a phone visit 

with your provider or nurse by calling us at 360-459-5312. 

The Nisqually Health Department would like to thank you for 

your patience and understanding as we all do our part and 

make adjustments to keep our community as safe as possible.  


